
 

Friends and Family Test Results –  

January 2020 
In January 2020, 86% of patients stated they would be extremely 

likely to recommend North Chelmsford Healthcare Centre to friends 

and family.  Here is a selection of comments made by patients. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To complete the NHS Friends and Family Test, please ask at 

Reception.  Thank you. 


